
NEVADA DIVISION OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION 

March 7, 2017 

Slephen R. Clough, P.G., C.E.M., Remcdialion Director 
Nevada Environmental Response Trust 
.510 S. 4th St. 
Henderson, NV 89015 

STATE OF NEVADA 
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources 

Brian Sandoval, Governor 

llr.idl1·y Crowell, Dtrector 

Gree Lov;ito, Administrator 

RE: CQA & As-Built Drawings for the IX Treatment System Addition Project 
Permit# NV0023060 

Dear Mr. Clough: 

This letter serves as acknowledgment that our omcc received the Construction Quality Assurance (CQA) 
letter and as-built drawings for the above-referenced project, which was approved by this office on 
August 30, 2016. 

Thank you for the submittal documenting the substantial completion of the IX Treatment System 
Addition Project at the NERT Facility. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
(775) 687-9424. 

Sincerely, 

-J?Wa.~· 

Mark A. Kaminski, P.E. 
Technical, Compliance & Enforcement Branch 
Bureau of Water Pollution Control 

cc: 

A.W. Schwartz, P.E., Envirogen Technologies, 84A Twin Rivers Dr., East Windsor, NJ 08520 
Weiquan Dong, P.E., NDEP-BISC 
Nikita Lingenfelter 
Valerie Flock, P.E. 
Nick Brothers, P.E. 
Joe Maez, P.E. 
BWPC Compliance Coordinator 
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